
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Ross for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 June 2023 

  I note that there are holidays from parking restrictions on 

Christmas Day, Boxing Day, New Year’s Day and Easter 

Monday.  I have had a few questions from residents and 

would appreciate some clarifications.  

Question (1) Are these days set for us by the Scottish Government or 

does the Council have a choice of which days to choose?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Are they in line with the majority of Edinburgh workplaces?  

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Do most Edinburgh employers take these holidays and 

close their workplaces on these days or is there another 

day, for example Good Friday, that is more commonly 

chosen for closing workplaces?   

Answer (3)  

Question (4) When were parking holidays last reviewed? 

Answer (4)  

   

   

 
 


